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Greetings Dear Parents! 
 
The constant dialogue between the teachers and parents is vital for overall 
development of a child. Keeping this in mind a Parent Teacher interaction is being 
organized to discuss the academic progress of your ward on Saturday, 30th July 
2022.  
 
You will be interacting with the class teacher who will give comprehensive feedback 
of your ward. Please note the day & date. Place check page No. 15 in School 
Almanac for time slot information. Kindly adhere to the time slot given to facilitate 
fruitful interaction. 
 
Pre-Primary parents are requested not to get their ward along with them to school as 
a precautionary measure due to Hand, foot and mouth disease (HFMD).  
 
Roll No. of your ward is mentioned in the school ERP.  
 
Looking forward to your support and cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You and Regards, 

 

 
Dr. Rupali Dhamdhere 
Principal 
Trinity International School 
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